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Club Office Bearers for 2020-21 
Position Name(s) Home Mobile 

President Ken Perrett 55662220 0428527139 

Vice President Bryan O’Meara   

Secretary Ian Rees  0418567579 

Assistant Secretary Martin Dunstan   

Treasurer Ross Millard  0438335173 

Assistant Treasurer Geoff Houston   

General Committee Ted Drake, Peter Carter, Martin Dunstan, Graham 
Conn, Geoff Houston, Karen Carter, Ian Chislett 

  

Prop Officer – Club Room Ted Drake   

Prop. Officer - CheeseWorld Graham Conn 55625803 0407041606 

Newsletter Editor John Nicholson - (john.a.nicholson@bigpond.com)  0437938090 

Assistant Newsletter Editor Karen Carter 55692270  

Webmaster Frances Guyett - (fguyett@live.com.au)   

Comm Service Co ordinator Ken Perrett 55662220 0428527139 

Club Captain    

Mid Week Captain(s) Wally & Doreeen Mellis  55626259 

Promotions Officer Martin Dunstan   

Membership Officer Ian Rees  0418567579 

Safety Officers Roy Begelhole 
Terry Mansbridge 
Peter Carter 
Daryl Jago 
Ken Perrett 
Mark Stevens 
Jacob Hinkley 
Jason Hinkley 

55628169 
 
55692270 

 
0459292230 
0429692270 
0407059469 
0428527139 
0415468799 

Librarian Roy Begelhole 55628169  

Engine Committee Graham Conn, Kelvin Boyle, Geoff Houston,  
G McCleod. Ian Chislett 

  

Rambler Committee Ken Perrett, Ray Smith, Ian Rees   

Federation Reps Ashley Wright, Doug Byron   

Club Permit Officers Max Dumesny 
Rob Donohue 
Ken Perrett 
Ian Chislett 
Roy Begelhole 
Graham Conn 
Ian Rees 

 
 
 
 
55628169 
 

0428123364 
0408529296 
0428527139 
0438863236 
 
0407041606 
0418567579 

Club Plate Officer Brian McGarvie   

Maintenance Doug Byron, Ben Dinwoodie, Ted Drake   

Catering Bev Conn, Karen Carter   

 

 

 

The last word on Mobile Homes…….     
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Events Calendar: June 2022 to August 2022 
Date Event and Details Start at Location/Start Point Contact 

June 2022 

Fri 24th General Meeting 7:30 pm 134 Ziegler Pde, Clubrooms  

Sun 26th  Cobden Rally Ground 10:30 am 
Leaving Club rooms at 10:30am Bring 
your own lunch. 

 

July 2022 

Wed 13th  Committee Meeting 7:30 pm 134 Ziegler Pde, Clubrooms  

Thurs 14th  Thursday Coffee Run  tbc Simon’s Cafe  

Fri 29th General Meeting 7:30 pm 134 Ziegler Pde, Clubrooms  

Sun 31st  Timboon tbc   
August 2022 

Wed 10th  Committee Meeting 7:30 pm 134 Ziegler Pde, Clubrooms  

Thurs 11th  Thursday Coffee Run     

Fri 26th General Meeting 7:30 pm 134 Ziegler Pde, Clubrooms  

 

Club Monthly Meetings: Held last Friday of every month except December and January at the Clubrooms, 134 Ziegler Parade 
Allansford. Meetings start 7.30 pm. All welcome including prospective members. Bring a plate for supper afterwards. 

Committee Meetings: Held 2nd Wednesday of every month at Allansford Club Rooms. Start at 7.30 pm. Members can attend. 

The deadline for inclusion in the Newsletter is the Tuesday one week before the Monthly meeting. 

The Battery Drive is still on. Batteries can be left at G & M Autos McMeekin Road Warrnambool. Thanks to 

everyone helping with this continuing fundraiser. The price is up at the moment so please keep them coming in. 

 

2023 Car Club Calendar 
Next year is the 50th anniversary of the founding of the Club and the first club meeting was held in March of that 

year. We will be doing a club calendar again for 2023 and will have something on the cover page to reflect the 50th 

anniversary. I thought that a 1973 model car owned by a Club member would be appropriate for the front page. So, 

if any member has such a car in good condition that we can take a photo of then please contact me or email me at 

the Club’s email address of wdhvc@hotmail.com with a photo if you have one. 

Ian Rees  
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President’s Message 
Hello to all members, partners and families, 

I hope you are all well and staying warm in this cold weather blitz. 

The Club’s surplus BBQ has gone to a good home and so thank you for your enquiries. 

The pavers out front of the Clubrooms are all laid now and look great. Thank you to the 
members that did the work. Job well done. 

The committee Room is still ongoing but nearing completion and will be great for the 
Committee to have meetings there especially on cold winter nights. 

The neighbour has started work on the front fence at the front of the clubrooms with posts in place and he is doing 
the work after we supplied the materials. 

We need ideas for end of month Sunday runs. Let the committee know if you have any ideas where you would like to 
go. 

The General Meeting this month is on Friday, June 24th at 7:30pm at the Club Rooms so please come along and have 
cuppa and a chat after the meeting. Club pens will be for sale, we can sign Regos and any other thing you need to 
discuss. Less than 50 pens left out of 200. 

About 2/3 of members have paid their membership subscription renewal which is due by June 30th. The Clubrooms 
will open early at 7pm on club meeting night and subs can be paid and Membership forms updated and handed in 
and membership cards provided if you want one. Remember that after June 30th you are not a financial member and 
should not drive a vehicle on Club plates. 

About 30 Members attended the June Midweek run to The Darlington Hotel for a good afternoon chat Thankyou 
Doreen & Wally for organising. 

The BBQ at the club on rooms Sunday 29th of May, was attended by about 50 members, Thanks to Karen and 
helpers for a good day. We will look at having more of them. 

The club run this month on Sunday June 26th is to Cobden Rally Ground. Leaving Club rooms at 10.30am Bring your 
own lunch. A cuppa will be provided there, and the sheds will be open. Alternatively meet at Cobden. Previously it 
was planned that we would first go to Bill Thomas`s but that has been cancelled. 

July Midweek run is to Simons. See events calendar for more Information or ring Doreen. 

Sunday July 31st will be a run to Timboon. To be discussed at the June General Meeting. 

Please support all our sponsors 

To all who are not feeling well, I hope you are feeling better soon. 

CHEERS FOR NOW 

Ken Perrett, Club President. 

Bendigo Swap Meet 
The Bendigo Swap Meet is on again! It will be held on Friday 11th Nov., Saturday 12th Nov., and Sunday 13th Nov. All 

participating clubs are asked to supply volunteers to man the gates, supervise displays and sheds, etc. Volunteers are 

asked only for two hours of their time. Each volunteer receives a weekend pass for the swap, a $10.00 refreshment 

payment and a volunteer badge. Our club is paid $20.00 for each shift one of us covers. You can choose any day and 

your own time and do as many or as few shifts as you like. Can anyone who can help please let me know ASAP and at 

least before the end of June or see me at the general meeting end of month. I have a form that needs to be returned 

and can collate the names of all volunteers. 

Volunteers are required for two hour shifts in the following times and  

you can nominate whatever suits you:  

Friday 11th: 8am to midnight 

Saturday 12th Nov: Midnight to 10pm 

Sunday 13th Nov: 6am to 1 pm 

Ian Rees   

Lake Pertobe Display 2023 due to petrol prices 
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W&DHVC Inc General Meeting Agenda – 27th May 2022 

Apologies: Ian Rees, Tom Smith, Peter Smith, Denise Droste, Ray & Joan Farley, Daryl Jago, Bill Thomas, Ian Wilson, 

David Little, Max Dumesny, Darcy Irving, Joss Beks, John Nicholson, Jack Brittain, Murray Murfett, Anthony Cook.  

Moved that apologies be accepted:  Ian Chislett, 2nd Rodney Boyle. Carried. 

April 2022 Meeting Minutes: Moved to accept as printed in May newsletter:  Doug Byron, 2nd Ted Drake. Carried. 

Business Arising: Nil 

Correspondence  

Inwards:  Newsletters from various clubs via mail (Casterton Motor Enthusiasts Club, Mt Gambier VVCC) and email 

(Vintage Motorcycle Club of Vic); Mt Gambier Veteran & Vintage Car Club (email) re “Around the Garages” event; 

Aust Historic Motoring Federation (email) re National Conference and attaching Motor Museums & Collections of 

Aust & NZ organisation brochure. Discuss conference in General Business; Wannon Water (email) seeking permission 

to install a rain gauge on clubroom roof over BBQ area as part of an assessment of Wannon Water’s wastewater 

network; Restored Cars magazine, Shannon newsletter and May Auction catalogue; Trafalgar Holden Museum 

(email), advising of an event to commemorate the 60th Anniversary of the EJ Holden on Sunday 3rd July 2022; 

Membership renewal forms, inquiries and a cancellation from various members (mail and email); Invoice from RACV 

(Roadside service for vehicle IXQ 717, $0 after VVC Insurance discount); Federation re volunteering at Bendigo Swap 

(11-13 Nov). 

Outwards:  Membership renewal inquiry responses to various members (email); Response to Wannon Water (email) 

re rain gauge proposal. 

Moved that correspondence be accepted: Roy Begelhole, 2nd Garry Lofts. Carried. 

Treasurers Report  

Account balances and Income/Expenditure for current month were provided by Treasurer Ross Millard. 

Moved that Treasurer’s report be accepted, and expenditure approved: Ross Millard; 2nd Geoff Houston. Carried. 

Club Captain (for club runs and events) 

June Club Run (Sunday 26/6/22) will be going to Cobden Rally Ground only (and not including a visit to Bill Thomas, 

Red Hill).  Meet at Clubrooms, 11am.  BYO picnic lunch to eat at Cobden.  A cuppa will be available there. 

Mid-Week Runs 

Thursday 9/6/22 to Bridge Hotel, Darlington.  Meet at Clubrooms, 11am. 

Engine Committee 

Cheeseworld is now open 12-3pm Tues, Wed and Thurs weekly and would be happy for club members to be there 

for all three days as they are starting to receive visitors.  Members will be in attendance next Wednesday 1/6/22 

from 11am.  Looking for more volunteers to join the group who attend at Cheeseworld.  Contact Graham Conn. 

Community Service Captain 

Wed 7/9/22 – Club cars will take residents of Anchor Point Retirement Village on a run to Port Fairy. 

Federation 

First face to face meeting for 2 years was held at Colac. 

Bendigo Swap - to be held 11-13 Nov, 2022.  Volunteers are needed. Volunteers undertake a 2-hr shift and receive a 

weekend pass, $10 refreshment voucher plus $20 for the club. Club volunteerism is also considered when grants are 

made. 

CPS Scheme – new forms are on website. VIN number requirements will affect permits for imported cars and also 

those post mid-1980s. 

AHMF Rep spoke re implications of zero emissions requirements. 

National Road Transport Hall of Fame (Alice Springs) – NT Government has taken over management.  There is some 

dissatisfaction with changes made as a result. 

Mortlake Picnic – approx. 100 cars were in attendance and a good representation of clubs. 

Tax changes from 2023-34 financial year will see tax imposed on bank balances of volunteer organisations. 
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General Business: 

• Committee room: Skirtings and painting completed.  Electrician to reposition and install powerpoints. 

• Pavers in front of Clubrooms: More progress made at last week’s working bee, with another to be held on 
Tuesday 31/5/22.  Once pavers installed, asphalt will need to be re-levelled to remove tripping hazard. 

• Cobb Owen donation: Recognition Plaque details to be decided by committee. 

• WDHVC 50th Anniversary in March 2023:  Committee is still being formed prior to beginning organisation. 

• Membership subscription renewals are due by June 30th.  If membership renewals are paid by direct deposit, 
please record your name and Club number on the Bank’s payment statement. 

• BBQ and Membership Renewal Day this Sunday May 29th at clubrooms. Approx 35 RSVP received so far. 
Looking for ideas re upgrading BBQ area – discuss on Sunday and/or write ideas on white board. 

• Around the Garages Day – Mt Gambier VVCC would like to know our attitude to re-commencing this event 
after two years of cancellations due to COVID.  Secretary to advise Mt Gambier VVCC that our members are 
in strong support of making this happen again.   

• AHMF is seeking suggestions or items for discussion to be included in the agenda for the upcoming AHMF 
National Conference to be held 17th-19th September 2022 at Eastern Creek in Sydney.  Items for the Agenda 
need to be forwarded by the end of June.  Members are to forward their suggestions to our Secretary by 
20/6/22 so that he can collate and forward to AHMF. 

• Wannon Water requests permission to install a rain gauge ASAP on clubroom roof over the BBQ area for 
next 6-9 months, as part of a project to assess their wastewater network.   
Moved Geoff Houston, 2nd Bryan O’Meara that we grant our approval and request that a waterproof layer be 
placed between the roof and the concrete slab on which the rain gauge will be mounted. Carried. 

Other business: 

• Kitchen roof leak:  Moved that a plumber be employed to further investigate and fix leak - Doug Byron, 2nd 

Peter Carter.  Carried. 

• Hillman Club/Rootes Group Rally are seeking permission for a small group to camp in club grounds in June in 

conjunction with a rally reconnaissance trip.  They will be fully self-contained and don’t need to access 

clubrooms.  Moved that permission be so granted - Ian Chislett, 2nd Harry Droste. Carried. Roy Begelhole to 

advise. 

• Lake Goldsmith Steam Rally:  Graham Conn reported a good turnup, but a wet weekend, in April. 

• President expressed thanks to Dot Houston for her recent secretarial assistance and asked members to think 

about serving in one or more of the club’s elected positions/offices when elections come around. 

New or First Time Members:  None 

Meeting closed at 8.30 p.m. 

W&DHVC Committee Meeting Minutes - 8th June 2022 

Present: Ken Perrett, Graham Conn, Geoff Houston, Peter Carter, Karen Carter, Bryan O’Meara, Ian Rees. 

Apologies: Roy Begelhole, Martin Dunstan, Ross Millard and Ted Drake. 

Moved to accept apologies: Bryan O’Meara, 2nd Ian Chislett. Carried. 

Minutes of previous meeting: Moved to accept May Committee meeting minutes as printed in May newsletter: 

Graham Conn, 2nd Peter Carter. Carried. 

Business Arising: Actions from last Committee meeting are first in General Business below. 

Correspondence: 

In: Newsletters from Gippsland, Lion, Geelong. Email from Hamilton and SW Morris. Thankyou letter from SW Health 

Care for donation. SW Credit statements (2). Invoice from Wannon Water. Subs forms renewal forms and payments. 

Out:  

Moved to accept correspondence: Bryan O’Meara; 2nd Graham Conn. Carried. 

Reports 

Treasurer: Account balances provided by Geoff Houston. Accounts listed for May/June for payment including 

recompense to Murray Murfett for expenditure on Committee room works and outside paving. 
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Moved to receive the Treasurer’s report, approve accounts, and pay invoices: Geoff Houston, 2nd G. Conn. Carried. 

Engine Committee:  

Back out at CheeseWorld on Wednesdays. Museum open each week on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. 

Club Captain: 
June 26th Club Run: Meet at Clubrooms at 10:30am. Go to Western District Restoration Group at Cobden or be there 
by mid-day. BYO lunch. Hot water will be available for tea/coffee. Sheds will be open. 
July Club Run on July 31st is a drive to Timboon for cuppa. Leave Clubrooms at 1 pm. Meet at Distillery. 
Mid-week:  
June 9th is run to Bridge Hotel, Darlington. Meet at Clubrooms at 11am. 
July is to Simons (details later). 
Community Service Coordinator:  

Anchor Point Village residents run to Port Fairy scheduled for Wed 7/9. 

Federation Rep: Nothing 

General Business: 

• Committee room renovation progress: Skirting boards affixed, and carpet tiles will be laid in next few weeks. 
Thanks to Murray, Doug, Harry, and Phil for work done. Electrician to reposition and install power points. 

• Investigate if the HVAC in the corner office can be relocated to the kitchen. Geoff Houston to follow up. 

• Pavers in front of Clubrooms – Structurally complete and to be acid washed soon. Surplus pavers stacked 
nearby. Thanks to Doug, Murray, Ray, Kelvin, and Brian. Tar seal to be laid up to pavers by club member. 

• BBQ area upgrade: developed a proposed scope and layout at May BBQ. Doug to draw up a plan and table at 
next general meeting and discuss with members and get feedback. 

• 50th anniversary committee is still forming and so far consisting of Bryan and Carol O’Meara, Denise Droste , 
Natalie Serra and Bill Poynton. Meeting held last week. Suggestion to have next year’s calendar with 
something about anniversary. Weekend of March 25/26th 2023 to coincide with first club meeting and have a 
dinner. Bryan has got 3 quotes for venue and meal cost. Maybe about 100 to attend. Next meeting July 1. 

• May 25th BBQ lunch – 54 attended and everyone happy and suggested we do it several more times a year. 

• Hillman/Rootes Group Car Club visit to Warrnambool Oct 8 and 9. Agreed to their use of clubrooms and us 
catering a light lunch on Sun 9/10 for 100 people @ $15/hd. Several members to be at June general meeting. 

• Cob Owen donation recognition plaque to be decided later and may be integrated with BBQ area upgrade. 

• Leak in kitchen roof again and previous repair on roof penetration had to be repaired again as previous 
repair failed. Ask at general meeting if anyone knows a tradie who could do repair.  

New member applications: 
Daniel McKinnon: Moved to approve membership application: Bryan O’Meara; 2nd Geoff Houston. Carried 

Meeting closed at 8:40pm. 

 

Federation Meeting - 14th May 2022 at Colac 

First face to face meeting since February 2020 in Allansford. 

CPS Review- New application forms available on line. Should be at Vic Roads offices any day. There is a requirement 

to have VIN number on new to the scheme vehicles but we believe this will only effect imports and those built 

before sometime in the 1980s. Changes to CPS go through 1st July. 

Financial Report: Feb start $12,058 Bal $11,680 

May  $11,680 Bal $653 

$10,000 donated to Golden Oldies Tour.  

Make sure email and postal address are correct and clear so correspondence is received. 

2022 Events: 

• Bendigo to Castlemaine- 27th Aug. 

• Marong Picnic 28th Aug. Free admission to Federation members. 

• Bendigo Swap 12&13th Nov.  
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• Baw Baw Picnic 16th Oct. 

Reports from Picnic days held: 

• Mortlake- good weather, 100 cars attended, from 1911 Hupmobile to later models. Mayor of Moyne Shire 

attended. Good representation from Clubs. 

• Wunghnu- 80 cars, 48 Golden oldies cars, good tractor pull. 

• Scorseby- about 200 cars, good weather. 

• Golden Oldies Tour- Great event for those who participated. 48 cars on tour, 2 broke down, ended up with 

95 people, 48 cars. 

Bendigo Swap: 

Planning for this event is well underway. Present Covid requirements would mean we could have a crowd of up to 

30,000 on site. 30,000 crowd- no Covid plan required. 

Will be writing to Clubs asking for Volunteers. Please impress upon your club members that we need all the help we 

can get. Clubs and individuals involved will receive something in return. Helping at the Swap Meet is a requirement 

for any assistance to your Club from Federation eg: Grants 

Looking at Electronic Tickets at the Gate using Credit card. 

We were unsuccessful in two applications for financial assistance. 

The State Government thought the event was too small. Agricultural Show societies said we did not meet their 

requirements as there are no livestock at the swap. Despite that they accept us as members of VASA and are paying 

a $2000 membership fee. 

AHMF update 

President David Berner spoke of common sense politics around net zero emissions not wishy washy politics. Has 

spoken to fuel companies who said they would be around for a long time yet and have shareholders to look after. 

On average in Australia, CPS cars travel 1000 kms a year and spend $1200 a year on fuel and repairs etc. The runs out 

to rural pockets put money into the economy. 

Zero emissions from 2050 starting from 2030. This subject needs to be discussed among club members and any ideas 

passed on to AHMF. 

Australasian Motor Museums Association have released a pamphlet listing Motor Museums and collections of 

Australia and New Zealand.  

Next Meeting- 6th August 2022, Shepperton.  

 

Thursday Run – Lunch at Darlington Hotel 

Around 30 Members attended the June Coffee run to The Darlington Hotel 
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BBQ at Clubrooms Sunday 29th May 

The Club BBQ was attended by about 50 members. Thanks to Karen and helpers for a good day 
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Classsifieds 

To comply with the Victorian Motor Car Traders Regulations 2008, all advertisements for used motor cars must state: 
(a) The cash price; and 
(b) If the motor car is registered, the registration number; and 
(C) If the motor car is unregistered the engine number of the vehicle; or the chassis number of the vehicle; or the vehicle 
identification number; or the registration number (if any) last assigned to the vehicle; or if none of those numbers is 
reasonably ascertainable, any other number by which the vehicle may be identified. 
Note: The Editor reserves the right to abbreviate, revise or not publish advertisements to suit the newsletter. 

 

Club Merchandise For Sale 

 

 

 

Club logo pens for sale for $3.00 

Club membership windscreen stickers (3 inch square) for sale for $3.00. 

See Ken 

FREE 

We have a spare BBQ at club rooms that is free to a good home. So if you are interested contact Ken or Karen 

For Sale 

 

FOR SALE 
Lovely 1943 Ford WW2 jeep & matching trailer, complete and authentic. 

ID #220286   Chassis # V GPW 141300 

POA neg. 

Contact Daryl 0407059469 

 

 

  Freda - 1947 Flying Standard Eight 4-8A Sedan. 

Commission # NA5662FR. Body # 387632. Mileage recorded 57,961 miles. 

N.B. As this vehicle is on Club Plates it will be sold unregistered. 

This vehicle comes with a large number of spare parts, service manuals and Standard  

Motor Company Memorabilia including all receipts from the last 10 years that we have owned it. 

Please contact me Mark on 0415468799 for any further information or to arrange and inspection. 

$12,000 o.n.o. 
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Advertisements : 

Anyone wishing to advertise in the newsletter please contact John Nicholson at john.a.nicholson@bigpond.com or mobile 
0437 938090. The cost for a scanned business card ad is $40 for 12 months starting July 1. 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SEACOMBE HOUSE PORT FAIRY 
Seacombe House – Motor Inn 

Guest House & Historic Cottages 

Seacombe House 
 

22 Sackville Street Port Fairy Vic 3284 
Phone [03] 5568 1082 
enquiry@seacombehouse.com.au 
www.seacombehouse.co.au 

 

mailto:john.a.nicholson@bigpond.com
mailto:enquiry@seacombehouse.com.au
http://www.seacombehouse.co.au/
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N. L. & B. H. McCULLAGH 
ENGINE RECONDITIONING SPECIALISTS 

 

 

171 Fairy Street Warrnambool Victoria 3280 

Phone: (03) 5562 7622 Fax: (03) 5562 3823 

Email: nmengine@bigpond.com 

 

mark unwin 
shed 5/1071 raglan parade 

warrnambool VIC 3280 
p 5562 6884 

• custom work 

• cars 

• boats 

• trucks 

• motorbikes 

• ag machinery 

• seat repairs 

• hood linings 

• door trims 

• carpets 

• ute canopies 

• trailer canopies 

• boat travel covers 

• annexe & shade accessories  

 

L.W. CLAVEN NOMINEES 
FACTORY LEASING AND RENTALS 

Brian Claven 

Mobile: 0418 527 613 

Factory 18 – (Off Walsh Road), Warrnambool Vic. 3280 

Phone A.H. : 5561 7557 
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Mr Mal Pitcher (Regional Development Officer- Wimmera Region) is more than happy to accept 

any calls in relation to new insurance requests. Mal can be contacted on 0418 800 708 
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25th NOV – 27th NOV 

Geelong Revival Motoring Festival 
Ritchie Boulevard, Geelong. 

 
 


